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2014 marks the inaugural meeting of the South Carolina Statistics Consorti-

um. This conference will bring forth recent advances in the field of statistics, 

in order to facilitate the exchange of research ideas, promote collaboration 

among researchers from across the state of South Carolina, and contribute to 

the further development of the field.  

This conference is hosted by the South Carolina Chapter of the American 

Statistical Association. The meeting will be held at the Madren Center in 

Clemson, South Carolina, November 15th, 2014. This conference will feature 

eight invited speakers from around the region, as well as a student poster ses-

sion. The registration fee will be $50 dollars, which will include a lunch and a 

reception following the meeting with light Hors d’oeuvres.  

For further details, please contact one of the SC-ASA officers, or http://

people.clemson.edu/~mcmaha2/FALL2014_SCSC/index.html. 
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